
Dear Residents, 

After the announcement from the Prime Minister last night, I wanted to update you all on the 

current situation for Bilsthorpe Parish Council. 

We are having to make some changes, these include the closure of the Village Hall, Toilets and the 

use of the play park equipment at Crompton and Maid Marion. 

We will do our upmost to carry on with normal services, but as more information and guidelines are 

released, some of these may also have to be reduced or stopped. 

Much of the day to day business is still going ahead and all Councillors and our Parish Clerk have 

access to email and will be monitored. 

We cannot for the moment hold our monthly Council meetings and we are waiting for legislation as 

to how we can conduct these remotely. 

We appreciate your patience at this time, but we must do our best to keep everyone safe. 

Ross Stoneman 

Chairman  


